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Int 1Lrsectlon improvements in Cochrane may disrupt

Cochrane... Motorists are advised to expect periodic traffic disruptions in Cochrane to
accommodate improvements to the Highways 1A and 22 intersection.

Construction begins Sept. 28 and includes widening the intersection’s radius to effectively
create new lanes for westbound Highway 1A and northbound Highway 22. The project also
includes relocation of overhead lighting and signal light standards and repainting pavement
markings. The work will be completed by Nov. 15, weather permitting.

Motorists may experience periodic lane closures, detours, and speed reductions during the
project.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, and flag people.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when
workers are present.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Ross Dickson

Project Administrator

Alberta Transportation

403-297-7656

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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